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Monica Clark, M.S., PA-C Now Has Admitting Privileges at  

Jersey Shore University Medical Center 
 
Spring Lake Heights, NJ, February 24, 2017 – Dr. John Schmidt is pleased to announce that 
Monica R. Clark, M.S., PA-C now has admitting privileges at Jersey Shore University Medical 
Center (JSUMC) in Neptune, NJ. Clark, a certified physician assistant (PA), joined Dr. Schmidt’s 
practice in March 2016. A PA is a nationally certified and state-licensed medical professional who 
practices medicine and prescribes medication on healthcare teams with physicians and other 
providers.   
 
“Ms. Clark is passionate about preventive care and helping patients achieve their healthcare goals,” 
states Dr. Schmidt. “She is a dedicated member of our healthcare team who works in conjunction 
with me. Having admitting privileges at JSUMC will enhance the quality of care we provide to 
patients while hospitalized at JSUMC.” Dr. Schmidt also has admitting privileges at JSUMC.  
 
Clark has more than 10 years of clinical practice experience. Prior to joining Dr. Schmidt’s practice, 
she worked for an internist in Middletown, NJ and an internal medicine practice in Fairfax, VA.  
 
A resident of Middletown, NJ, Clark completed the Physician Assistant program and earned a 
Master of Science degree at George Washington University. She earned a Bachelor of Arts 
degree in Biology from the College of The Holy Cross in Worcester, MA and then served six 
years as a Naval Officer.  

### 
 
About John A. Schmidt, Jr., MD 
Dr. Schmidt, a board-certified internist, received his medical degree from the University of 
Pennsylvania School of Medicine. He interned and completed his residency in internal medicine 
at the Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania. Dr. Schmidt then studied for five years at the 
National Institutes of Health, first as an officer in the Public Health Service working in the 
National Institute of Allergy and Infectious Diseases; and then as a fellow of the Arthritis 
Foundation in the National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute. More information on his practice is 
available at www.SchmidtMD.com. Dr. Schmidt can be contacted at (732) 282-8166 or 
johnschmidt@SchmidtMD.com.  His newly renovated, state-of-the-art office is located at 2006 
Highway 71, Ste. 3, Spring Lake Heights, NJ 07762. 
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